
OPEN HOUSE 

NORTHVIEW SCHOOL 

MONDAY, AUGUST 21, 2017 

 5:30-7:00 PM 

All Peru Schools will welcome parents to visit classrooms in an informal setting. This 

is a special evening for parents and students to come and visit Northview School.  

This date is before school starts so your children will be able to bring all of their school 

supplies to school this evening and have a chance to meet their teacher prior to 

school starting on Wednesday, August 23rd. The staff of Northview School looks for-

ward to seeing you on Monday evening. Please come and learn 

how you can support your children in their learning at home and at 

school.   

 

 

We will have our new PBIS t-shirts for sale this evening as well.   

“WANTED” Shirts will be sold for $10.00 per shirt ($12.00 for 2XL and above) 

We will sell these for cash or check during Open House. When we sell out, then par-
ents can fill out an order form for delivery in September!  These are pretty cool shirts 
with our Western/Cowboy theme!   We are Rounding Up some good behavior at 
Northview! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope to see every parent or guardian at our OPEN HOUSE! 


